
USITCC-ISECON 2020 has been CANCELLED 

Updated March 13, 2020. The health and safety of each and every member of our community and 

our event staff is of the utmost importance to us. After closely monitoring the risk and impact of 

COVID-19 on a daily basis, and speaking at length with members of our community, the USITCC 

2020 and ISECON 2020 conferences, which had both been scheduled for March 26-28, 2020 at 

the Marriott Dallas/Plano Legacy Town Center hotel, have been officially cancelled. 

  

The recent developments regarding COVID-19, including, but not limited to, the latest measures 

introduced by President Trump, including travel restrictions placed on foreign nationals traveling 

to the United States from certain EU member states and other places, the declaration by the WHO 

of COVID-19 as a pandemic, the declaration of a public health emergency for Dallas County, TX, 

the accelerating pace of confirmed cases worldwide and domestically, the current quarantines, 

containment areas, and restrictions on congregating and large gatherings imposed by states and 

other government authorities, various company and educational institution imposed travel 

restrictions on employees, faculty, staff, and students affecting attendees and participating 

companies made it impossible to effectively execute a late-March event. Driven by our 

responsibility to ensure the best interests and safety of our USITCC & ISECON community, we 

made the decision to cancel the event. Stay tuned for details of future USITCC/ISECON events.  

You can also expect a full FAQ list later this weekend. 

  

We are grateful to each and every member of our community for your ongoing loyalty to USITCC 

and/or ISECON and thank you in advance for your understanding. The information on our website 

will be promptly updated and further announcements and communications with details about next 

steps will be posted in due course.  Please remember to cancel any reservations you may have 

made with the conference hotel, flights, and other travel arrangements. 

  

Again, thank you for your patience and understanding. Our team is committed to each of you and 

we will be in touch. Stay Safe, Stay Healthy.  
 

 

 

Kevin Jetton, FITE VP and USITCC Event Planner    

Texas State University Senior Lecturer 

kjetton@satx.rr.com   210-275-2062 

 

Brian Reithel, FITE Secretary and ISECON Conference Chair 

Professor of MIS at The University of Mississippi 

breithel@bus.olemiss.edu  662-816-3929 

 

 

 

This page may be updated. Please check back regularly – contents are subject to change. 
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